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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

AMENDED TESTIMONY LETTER, WITH ADDITIONAL CO-SIGNERS ----------------- We
strongly support the Shelter to Housing Continuum proposal, with the attached recommendations.
These were developed over the last nine months through our four community forums, many open
work sessions, active email/web forum with over 330 members, and close engagement with the
Bureau of Planning & Sustainability project team. ----------------- Our recommendations align with
and build upon those of the Planning & Sustainability Commission, and the Social Justice Coalition
represented by the testimony letter from Portland: Neighbors Welcome. ----------------- submitted by
TIM McCORMICK, co-founder and moderator, PDX Shelter Forum. (pdxshelterforum.org). 
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